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Background:  
 
Over the last few months the Deputy President (Welfare) and I have been working hard to 
put the framework in place to allow Projects to function. This has involved rewriting policy 
and discussions with the current RAG and CAG Chairs allowing them to give their input. At 
last we feel there is sufficient backing to allow the clubs who have expressed an interest to 
formally move to become projects. 
 
The clubs who would like to become projects are: 
 
E.quinox 
Be Heartful Friends (BHF)  
Save the Children 
IC Interact 
 
We also identified the following clubs and asked them if they would like to become Projects 
but they have declined. 
 
IC Aid to the Balkans (ICAB) 
Students in Free Enterprise (SIFE) 
Women in Science, Engineering and Technology (WSET) 
Friends of Medecins Sans Frontieres 
UNICEF 
 
Decision required: 
 
To move the clubs who have consented to become projects from their Management Group 
to RAG/CAG as appropriate, as indicated in the first table.  
 


